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INFORMATION FOR PATIENTS, VISITORS AND STAFF 

LIVERPOOL 
HEALTH AND ACADEMIC PRECINCT 

your  say  

From Monday 26 October to Thursday 19 November, works to construct 

a new hospital road connecting Burnside Drive and Elizabeth Street will 

see temporary closure of the eastern end of Elizabeth Street. 

These works will impact both pedestrian and vehicle access to  

Entrance E, F and G, specifically Renal Isolation Dialysis and Transit Lounge. 

Vehicle access to the Entrance G car park will be via Burnside Drive only, 

with a temporary route in place through the construction zone, managed with 

traffic control. Patient transport and emergency vehicles will be prioritised.  

External pedestrian access from Entrance J to Entrance G and F will be 

maintained, with pedestrian access to Entrance E via the existing access 

ramp on Elizabeth Street (no access to pedestrian crossing).  

Note: Future works will see the temporary closure of Burnside Drive and 

the eastern campus access bridge for a period of five days in late November. 

Further details and alternate access information will be circulated in the lead 

up to these works. 

Concerns or questions?   
If you have concerns or questions, or if you identify any hazards, please 

contact the LHAP team by phone on (02) 8738 6670 or email  

SWSLHD-LHAP@health.nsw.gov.au 
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SUMMARY OF IMPACTS 

26 OCT TO 19 NOV 

 Eastern end of Elizabeth 

Street closed to vehicle and 

pedestrian traffic  

 No vehicular access to 

Entrance G car park from 

Elizabeth Street 

 No pedestrian access to 

Entrance F, G or J from 

Elizabeth Street 

 Pedestrian link between 

Entrance J and Entrance  

G and F to be maintained 

 Pedestrian access to 

Entrance E will be via the 

existing ramp  

Alternate access to  

Entrance G car park for 

duration of works 
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